
 
To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Dylan Mulfinger 

Subject: Administrator’s Council Agenda Memo 

Date: 4/25/2022 

 

 

On April 25, the Planning, Finance, Enterprise, and Economic Development Committee directed the City 

Administrator to place an agenda item allowing all of Council to provide direction on a golf cart 

ordinance. This vote will direct the City Administrator to work with the City Attorney on the best place 

for the radiance and the contents of the ordinance.  

The City Administrator recommends letting the UTV settle in and then work on golf carts in 2023. 


